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Let’s hope the nor easter winds are gone now  
so warm winds can come and  

spring us right into a sunny summer! 

 
IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 
--Cove speed limit is 20 mph - Please drive 
carefully and watch out for children playing or 
neighbors walking on our streets. 
--PETS – Please keep dogs on a leash and pick up 
after them when walking.  
--BEACH – No glass or motorized vehicles are 
allowed on the beach. Please remove or deposit 
trash in appropriate cans and take large volumes 
of trash home from parties.  
 
ISLAND NEWS – Cove Island is unique adding to the 
value of our homes and so it is important to keep 
it beautiful.  Storage of boats and trailers is 
permitted only as space allows in areas marked.   
     At this time, the Board is not requiring 
registration or storage fees although it is 
imperative that owners MARK YOUR NAME on any 
items being stored on the Island.  Unmarked items 
are subject to removal. 
     Families and children are encouraged to play in  
the grassed area away from storage side.  If you 
wish to use the picnic area for a special event, 
please notify Erline to reserve the date.      
      
HELP IS NEEDED – Cedar Cove is in dire need of a 
Website Administrator.  If anyone (adult or teen) 
has experience at all with webpage creation or 
updating, please contact Erline to discuss details.   
 
Cove Website: www.cedarpointcove.com 
 
Board minutes are not posted on the Cove website 
but are available from Erline upon request. 

 

   CEDAR COVE BOARD - 

   Secretary – Erline Trsek     419-502-7503 

   Treasurer – Christine Mack   419-656-5197 

   Trustees/Committee Chairs: 

      Dave Foster   419-625-5111 (Streets/Island)  

      Randy Stineman   216-538-8877 (Marina) 

      Doug White  440-570-6242    (Island) 

      Lou Schultz   614-560-0231    (Beach) 

      John Melching  419-656-6902 (Picnic) 

     

NOTE:  The Board will be run by Committee this 
year so please contact appropriate chairperson or 
any trustee if you have questions or concerns.  
Email may also be sent to the Cove email 
address:  cedarcoveassociation@gmail.com 
 
THANK YOU to Johnnie Leonhardt and to Mike 
Henning who have served as officers for the Cedar 
Cove Association. Their leadership and dedication 
to our neighborhood for so many years is to be 
commended. 
 
STREETS & SEWERS:   
-Funds have been allocated for some street repairs 
in Cedar Cove this year – Dave Foster will be 
coordinating the work. 
-Funds have also been set aside to have sewers 
cleaned this year, although we must wait for lake 
water level to go down to do properly. 
-Signs will be placed on Sunset cul-de-sac for “No 
parking between 6 am to 4 pm” and other 
improvements are being considered to prevent 
continuing damage to grass area. 
 
OLG/LEIA – Cedar Cove received another award 
totaling $1110.64 from the class action claim 
previously filed by the Board regarding public 
access to waterfront property.     
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In Remembrance: 

Raymond Ward – 1534 Willow  

       Mel & Mary Stauffer – 1539 Cedar Point 
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